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From: Judith [judJthmarvin@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 3:36 PM
To: EP, RegComments
Subject: Chapter 78 regulations

Hello Environmental Quality Board,

I cannot attend the hearings to be held Wednesday, July 21, 2010, at Lycoming College, but I
would like to request that the Commission members include the language proposed by the Harvey
Consulting Report in the new Chapter 78 regulations.

Thank you

Judith C. Marvin
1075 Hardscrabble Lane
Lewisburg, PA 17837


